
Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 1P – 100% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 92.0%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 92.1% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

be required. 

 

Class  % Attendance  

1P 100% 

3S 97.3% 

4B 96.3% 

RM 96.2% 

RD 95.3% 

6W 94.0% 

2S 93.3% 

5C 93.0% 

6F 90.6% 

5HM 90.0% 

1C 88.6% 

2B 87.5% 

4CS 85.9% 

3IW 80.4% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

 NEWSLETTER WEEK 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Wild our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

 SWIMMING IS 

BACK!          

Following the COVID restrictions we are now 

able to provide our children in Year 3 

swimming lessons from next week onwards 

every Tuesday. There is also a shorter session 

offered for a smaller group on a Friday 

afternoon at St.Bedes pool which we will offer 

to our Year 5 key worker bubble. This is a first 

step towards our children returning to normal 

activities. 

Welcome Back! 
 

It is great to have our children back in school after 

a short return following lockdown and a further 2 

week Easter break. I hope you all had the 

opportunity to get together with another 

household to enjoy some family time together. 

With the start of the holy season of Ramadan 

beginning may I wish you all the best during this 

time and as a school community embrace it 

together in prayer and reflection. 

 

Mrs Smith 

 

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK! 

Adam Ahmed 

For super Diary Writing!! 

Thankyou to the Residents of 

Rossefield!! 

We would like to thank the residents of Rossefield for their 

purchase and contribution of litter pickers and strong gloves for 

children to use as part of caring for their school environment 

and developing an understanding for sustainability and care for 

the community.  

We have already made use of the resources and will continue 

to do so. Thankyou from all at Heaton St.Barnabas! 
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